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Voluntary Exemption from Clinical Rotations for Residents who are Pregnant 
or Immunocompromised 
  
Programs are asked to please discuss with any pregnant or immunocompromised residents, 
that voluntary exemption from clinical rotations is granted by PGME. Alternate placements on 
other learning experiences (e.g.; research, teaching, provision of distance telehealth and other 
activities that would be unique to your program). 
 
If you have questions, please contact PGME. 
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